
Newsletter 3.3.2017 

 Topaz News 

 

Dear All, 

It has been a very busy week this week! 

Learning 

     

On Monday we were really excited to be taking part in the school dodgeball event. We were 

really good at dodging and had a brilliant time. 

On Tuesday we shared the story of Mr Wolf’s Pancakes and went to an assembly 

about Shrove Tuesday. We thought that 40 days and 40 nights was quite a long 

time. 

On Wednesday we talked about St. David’s day and Alfie told us a little bit about his family 

in Wales to link our thinking. 

     

On Thursday we absolutely loved World Book Day. In assembly we had a big parade so that 

everyone could admire our costumes. Later in the day some of the children from Diamond 

class came to share books with us. We loved it so much that we hope to develop reading 

buddies through the year. 

We managed some fabulous drawings and writing about giants and some great maths as 

well; no wonder we are a little tired!! 

Open afternoon: You are invited to come and share our learning journals on 14.3.2017 

from 3pm. Keep 6.7.2017 in the morning free in your diary; more details later. 

Redwood 

Next Tuesday we are off to Redwood again; yay!! 

I anticipate a little more mud this time so please send:- 

• a bag with shoes in  ( you can wear school wellies when you get to school) 

• change of clothes in a named bag 

• packed lunch ( you might have booked a school one) 

Also wear layers of clothes. (I’ve not studied the weather forecast yet to see if we will get wet!) 
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